
 

 

Save the Date 

IYMC  Midyear  Meeting 

Fourth Month 12 & 13,  2025  (April) 

at Bear Creek Friends Meeting, near Earlham, Iowa 
 
Steve Chase is a member of the Friends Meeting of Washington and the Quaker 
Palestine Israel Network. He has also served as an interfaith ally of the DC 
Chapter of Jewish Voice for Peace. He is working on a book entitled Faith, 
Zionism, and Palestinian Rights: A Discernment Guide for Quakers and Other 
Peace and Justice Christians. He was selected as the Pendle Hill’s 2024 Henry 
Cadbury Scholar to aid his research.  
 
Resource publications by Steve Chase 
-  Letters to a Fellow Seeker: A Short Introduction to the Quaker Way  
-  Pendle Hill pamphlet -Revelation and Revolution:  
   Answering the Call to Radical Faithfulness 
- Pendle Hill pamphlet - Boycott, Divestment, and Sanctions?  
   A Quaker Zionist Rethinks Palestinian Rights.  
- Quaker Speak video / with Steve Chase 
https://quakerspeak.com/video/moving-closer-to-a-beloved-community-a-quaker-
rethinks-israel-palestine/     . 
 
Midyear Meeting will likely be held in a hybrid format of both in person and 
online participation as discerned by the Midyear committee and Bear Creek 
Meeting.  A detailed Schedule and registration information will be coming soon. 
 
Midyear committee- Jackie Leckband, Bill Deutsch, Thomas Hinshaw, Deborah 
Fink, Carol Spaulding Kruse, Osa Bricker, Russ Leckband 

                                 Steve Chase 
  of the Friends Meeting of Washington 
 
  Title: The Fierce Urgency of Now: 
      Quaker Discernment and Action for   
      a Just Peace in Israel / Palestine.  
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